From: <u>Jade Rhianna</u>
To: <u>J1SS Exhibits</u>

Subject: Please Extend Renters Protections!

Date: Tuesday, June 23, 2020 3:19:22 PM

Hello Members of the Committee,

My name is Jade Torrison, I live in Portland, I'm reaching out to ask that you support extending Oregon's eviction moratorium in the June 24th emergency session. In addition to extending the moratorium I hope you'll work to craft a plan for addressing the accumulated backrent that will put so many Oregonians at risk of houslessness in July.

Lifting the governor's eviction moratorium while we're still in the midst of the covid crisis, will put thousands of families at risk of eviction.

During the special session, please stand with me and my neighbors in calling for an extension of the eviction moratorium. We need stronger protections from the threat of eviction due to covid. Nobody should lose their homes during this crisis.

Thank you for your time. Jade Torrison

--

jaderhianna@gmail.com

503.358.9666

Make better things and be real.